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South Lane School District

Request for Proposal for Internal Structured Network Cabling
Upgrades, Rack Upgrades and Installation.
Addendum #1

Due to February 20th, 2023 being a holiday in which the district office will be closed. The
submission deadline has been extended until February 24th 4:30pm.

The timeline of this RFP has been modified as follows:

Opening: January 23th, 2023

Deadline for Responses: February 24th, 2023

Review Date: Week of February 27th, 2023

Notice of Results to Proposers: Week of March 3rd, 2023

I. Request for Proposal Overview (4) is modified as follows:

It is the sole responsibility of the firm submitting the proposal to see that it is delivered on time.
Proposals received after 4:30 PM on February 24th, 2023 will be returned unread.

As a reminder here is a summary of the submission requirements outlined fully in section V of
the RFP:



Responses shall be submitted as an original and three (3) copies. Submit responses on 8.5” x
11” white bond paper. Responses must be typed, all erasures, or other changes must be
initialed by the person signing the response. All copies shall be complete, individually bound,
and one copy shall be identified as the original and bear the original signature of the party
offering the response.

By submitting a proposal for the Contract, the Proposer expressly represents that the Proposer
has read and understands the terms and conditions contained in this RFP, and that Proposer
agrees to be bound by such terms and conditions. A Proposer further represents that it takes no
exception to any terms, conditions, obligations, or requirements of the form of Contract.

Responses must be submitted in a sealed envelope, or other sealed container which is clearly
marked with the RFP Title (Request for Proposal for Internal Structured Network Cabling
Upgrades and Rack upgrades and installation). Responses must be received by the closing
date and time stated on the face of this document. Submit responses via US mail, in person, or
by other courier to:

Jesse Baber - Technology Supervisor
South Lane School District

455 Adams Ave.

Cottage Grove, OR 97424



